

# Somerset Nursery School Newsletter

19th November 2021



Dear Families,

This week children have enjoyed cooking bhakri bread which involved reading and following a recipe and lots of fine motor skills to mix, knead and roll the flat bread.





Their favourite part was eating the bread! It was warm and delicious.

They also enjoyed reading a Diwali story about Rama and Sita, drawing rangoli patterns outside with chalk and using clay to make candle lamps which they painted and decorated with colourful glitter.

### School Applications

If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018, you need to apply for a primary school reception place for September 2022.

You must apply **online** and your application must be received by **15<sup>th</sup> January 2022**.

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/admissions/primary-school-admissions

Please check the Wandsworth school admissions website to view the schools information book and for more information about open days at local primary schools. If you have any questions about the application process please see Alia in the office.

# Like us on Facebook

Somerset Nursery School is on facebook, please like and share us with your friends and family.

## Makaton Sign of the week



Home

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f IXsU4V0zz8

#### Decorating Lamps



shout **NHS** 

Urgent mental health support 24/7 crisis lines. Text 'SHOUT' to 85258 or call 0800 028 8000.

#### Nursery Places Available Now!

Please tell your friends and neighbours we have places for funded and fee paying two and three year old children available. Call: **020 7223 5455** for more information.

Top up

If your child is three years old and attending part-time, you can top up to a fulltime place for £105 per week. Please speak to Alia in the office for more information.

If you are concerned about a child's wellbeing or have a question about safeguarding please contact Kellie Schrader, Deputy Headteacher. Outside of school hours please contact Wandsworth MASH: 020 8871 6622 mash@wandsworth.gov.uk